
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

We are celebrating Christmas with KS2 (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6) 

with a Carol Concert at St Mary’s Church on Thursday 21st  

December at 6pm. 

All children and their families are welcome to attend. 

Children MUST be accompanied by an adult. 

The Concert will take approximately 1 hour. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
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